
 

 

Our Ref: KH/LS/Open evening consent  
 
3rd September 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
 

Open Evening 
 

 
For Open Evening on Thursday 12th September 2024 between 5.30pm-8.30pm we welcome pupils to 
return to school to assist in departments and assist as Ambassadors for the school.  
 
If you consent to your child helping at Open Evening, please complete the consent slip below and ask 
them to return the slip to the department in which they are helping.  
 
If your child is attending, they must wear full school uniform and bring a drink.  They must report to 
the Bistro on arrival so that a register of their attendance can be completed then go to the 
department that they are assisting in during the evening. The evening finishes at 8.30pm. Pupils 
must return to the Bistro to sign out before they depart. Please be mindful that the school site is 
very busy during this evening, so it is important that you arrange a location to meet your child if you 
are collecting them.  You are responsible for arranging their safe transfer from school.  
 
I thank you for allowing your child to take part in this very important evening for the school and I 
look forward to seeing them participate.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs K Hibbs 
Headteacher  
 

 
Open Evening 

 
Pupil Name: ___________________________________          Form: _______________ 
 
I give permission for my child to support at the Open Evening on Thursday 12th September 2024.   
 
They will be supporting in the _____________________________ department.  I understand that I 
must arrange for their safe travel from school at 8.30pm and that I have arranged a place to collect 
my child. 
 
Signed: _____________________________________  Date: ______________ 

 


